
March 1 2017 Planning Board 

Lovell Maine 04051 

Members present; Richard Legere, Kevin McDonald, Ed Ryan, 
Karen Bacchiocchi , Pat Williams, Jane Lansing and Al Broyer. 
Absent Ron McAllister 

Also Present; Heinrich Wurm, Bill Paullman and Sarah 
Clemmons 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm by Chairman Ryan. 
Minutes; Motion by Mr Broyer to approve with revision, vote is 
unanimous to do so. 
Old Business; There will be no activity on the Fox Subdivision. 
Solar arrays discussion will take place after Mr Wurms 
presentation.  
Item 7; Kezar Lake Watershed Association report. 
Speaker is Heinrich Wurm. Mr Wurm presents the current 
status of the lake as " so far so good". The lake is acid due to all 
the granite. The web page has been improved and contains a 
large amount of data concerning the lake. A 1,000 year core 
sample was taken and is yielding huge data about global 
warming and man’s effect on the environment, both good and 
bad. Mr Wurm would like the Town to address climate change 
and the Towns carbon footprint in the next comprehensive plan. 
Mr Paullman speaks to PH factor and buffer zones. A handbook 
may go to each land owner on the lake this Summer. 
Presentation is completed at 7:28pm. 
Solar Array discussion; The board is searching for limits, size, 
use, roof top, the village, etc, etc. There is much discussion about 
this issue. Chairman Ryan speaks to research he is doing, is 
ongoing and will be shared as information becomes available. 
Meeting is adjourned at 7:52pm 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald 
 


